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Hardware Show Postponed Until October
Chris Beytes

The National Hardware Show (NHS) announced that its 75th anniversary event has 

been pushed back to October 21 to 23 from its planned date in May. The show will 

remain in the Las Vegas Convention Center, but will move to the newly opened West 

Hall. That puts the show on Thursday, Friday and Saturday, with the educational 

sessions taking place on Wednesday.

Said Beth Casson, event leader of the show, “We know how eager everyone is to come together again and are 

excited to unite in a brand new, state-of-the-art space in October.”

For more information, visit nationalhardwareshow.com. GT


